
Are you planning on going to Trinity College  
in 2019-2020?  

 
Would you like to check out the student accommodation? 

 
Trinity Hall is the official residence of TCD and is the recommended option for 
first years and new entrants to College. 
 
On Friday 17th of May Trinity Hall will 
be open to give parents and leaving 
cert students the opportunity to visit 
the accommodation, have a look at 
the different types of 
accommodation on offer, and meet 
some of the current/former residents 
and the Warden's team. 
 
You’ll get a feel for the 
accommodation and a chance to 
decide if you want to apply to live in 
Trinity Hall during your 1st year at 
TCD. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
Remember it’s Friday the 17th of 
May ….  
 

Friday the 17th of May 
from 12 noon to 7pm. 
 
 
 

See our video at 
 
https://www.tcd.ie/accommodation/trinity-hall/ 

 

https://www.tcd.ie/accommodation/trinity-hall/

